
SURVEY POLL RESULT 
 
Monday 21st February 2022 
 
PA21/07798 
Mr W Douie – 5 Coombe Road, St Stephens, Saltash, PL12 4ER. 
Proposed rear lower ground extension with replacement terrace over and proposed 
endless pool.  Front kitchen extension and new porch. 
 
At the meeting of The Planning and Licensing Committee on 21st September 2021 it 
was resolved to RECOMMEND REFUSAL on the grounds of: 
 

1. Overlooking, particularly in relation to the removal of the hedge. 
2. Overbearing. 
3. Noise. 
4. Overdevelopment of the site. 

 
At the meeting of The Planning and Licensing Committee on 18th January 2022 it was 
resolved to RECOMMEND REFUSAL on the grounds of: 
 

1. Overlooking. 
2. Overbearing. 
3. Noise. 
4. Overdevelopment of the site. 

 
Having held a Poll on this planning application the result is: 
 
Stick with our original position and request call-in       7 votes 
Accept the officer’s position          6 votes 
Abstain             1 votes 
 
Therefore, Saltash Town Council has voted to stick with our original position as 
submitted to Cornwall Council on 18th January 2022 and REFUSE the Planning 
Application to include points 1-4 as detailed above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Councillor Comments via Survey Poll: Monday 21st February 2022 
 
PA21/07798 - 5 Coombe Road, St Stephens, Saltash, PL12 4ER. 
 
 
Councillor Richard Bickford:  
Abstain.  
 
Councillor Rachel Bullock 
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Gloria Challen:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Lewis Challen: 
 
Councillor Jean Dent:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Jonathan Foster: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Sarah Gillies:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Matt Griffiths:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Sheila Lennox-Boyd: 

 
Councillor Sarah Martin:  
Accept the officer’s position. 

 
Councillor Steve Miller:   
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Julia Peggs:  
Accept the officer’s position. 
 
Councillor Brenda Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Pete Samuels:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 
Councillor Brian Stoyel: 
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 
 

Councillor David Yates:  
Stick with our original position and request call-in. 


